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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY
"Tell thy God thy wish and care; Turn thy sorrow into prayer." — Salt Cellars 

NEW COURSE?
Some have requested Elementary Hebrew as an offering next year instead of the 
course in Greek Exegesis. If you wish to vote for this, sign the request 
sheet at the Receptionist’s Desk.

LOST!
A brown leather purse belonging to Carolyn Spurgeon has been lost. If you 
know where it is, please return it to her in Rm. 16 or the front desk in Perks 
Lounge. It has an important check in it.

GET THE OLD ACCOUNT SETTLED
Deadline for payment of accounts or arranging for them v/as May 15. If you have 
not yet paid, this should be done immediately or make an appointment with the 
Business Manager to arrange for payment. This will clear you for final exams.

ATTENTION GRADUATING STUDENTS
Students graduating:this quarter should return all library materials by Friday, 
May 25* Students needing material after this day will have to check it out 
on a day to day basis. Students not returning materials by May 27 will be billed 
for the price of each book out plus a $2 service charge.

NOTICE TO NON-GRADUATING STUDENTS
May 31 is the deadline to return all library materials. Students not returning 
materials by this date will also be charged the price of the books out plus a 
$2 service charge. If you need books after this date, they may be checked out 
on a day to day basis. Fines not paid by June 3 will be charged to your bill.

ATTENTION ENGAGED COUPLES
There will be an informative meeting for you on Tuesday, May 21 at 8 p.m. in 
the Faculty Lounge in the F Building. In charge v/ill be the Pecotas.

RETURNING STUDENTS
All students planning to return to campus next fall must file an Enrollment 
Reservation Form. This form is required whether or not you will be staying on 
campus. Do this as soon as possible to insure enrollment space for next fall. 
Space is being given on a first-come-first-serve basis. If you are reasonably 
certain of returning next fall, you should file this form with the Registrar’s 
Office before leaving campus this quarter.

STUDENT OFFICERS:
Don’t forget the Leadership Forum on Saturday. Meet at the SUB at 1:00 to 
share rides. Bring your Student Handbook.

AWS DORM COUNCIL ANNOUNCEMENT
The AWS Dorm Council announces that the Lounge of Perks Hall will be open on a 
trial basis for study hours for the men students from 7-9^5 P*£i* Monday through 
Thursday with the exception of Wednesday when the closing hour will be 9 p.m. 
to allow for Prayer Meetings. Although men students may ring buzzers during 
these hours, the Council requests that there be no piano playing or games and 
a reasonable quiet level be maintained since quiet hours for study will still 
be maintained on the halls. The Council hopes that these lounge hours will 
meet the needs of the students and if successful can be incorporated into the 
hours for next fall.

THANK YOU
Pastor Edward Anderson of Cottage Brook Assembly in Woodinville wishes to ex­
press his thanks as well as those of his church’s for the work the students 
helped with in his church. Your time was really appreciated.


